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TOWN OF NEWBURGH 

PLANNING BOARD 
TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 

 
PROJECT:    LANDS OF JAN KADNAR  
PROJECT NO.:   20-09 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 6, BLOCK 1, LOT 10.5  
REVIEW DATE:   29 JULY 2020 
MEETING DATE:   6 AUGUST 2020 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE: VINCENT J. DOCE ASSOCIATES 
 
 

1. Note #11 identifies “dwelling remains located on lot #5 to be renovated to a 4-bedroom home 
as per filed map #33-09.”.  Two (2) structures appear to be identified as dwelling remains on 
the parcel.  It is requested that the location of the proposed house be represented on the 
proposed subdivision map. 
 

2. A proposed sanitary sewer disposal system is identified per filed map #33-09 information 
pertaining to the subsurface sanitary sewer disposal system should be added to the current 
subdivision plans. 
 

3. It is suggested the NYSDEC freshwater wetland boundary validation be removed from the 
map, as no impacts to the wetlands are proposed and NYSDEC staff referenced on the map 
are no longer employed by the DEC. 
 

4. It is requested the applicants submit a copy of the 26 March 2009 ZBA variance for the 
Planning Board’s review.   
 

5. It is requested that the Planning Board attorney review the variance with regard to loss of 
protection upon re-subdivision of the parcel currently proposed.  Lot area is changing from 42 
+/- acres to 2.24 acres on what now is depicted as lot #5. 
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6. It is requested that the information pertaining to the 50-foot easement identified as Note #12 on 

filed map 33-09 be provided for the Planning Board’s use. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
 
 
_________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
 
PJH/dns 
 


































